
Fire Fighting Training Session 

17th and 18th January 2025 
A Fire Fighting Training Session was conducted on 17th and 18th January 2025 in Chemistry Lab-

III. The session aimed to train research scholars working on large-scale solid-liquid extraction, 

which is conducted as part of the NRPU project funded by HEC Pakistan (PI: Dr. Saeeda Nadir 

Ali) and a PhD project (ASRB, NEDUET) of Sameera Zaki. The training was designed to ensure 

safety measures and preparedness for handling emergency situations. Additionally, students 

working on various projects in the same lab were trained to respond effectively to emergencies. 

     

 


